
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

7 February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
The Languages Department would like to invite your son or daughter to attend an educational event 
at the British Film Institute, in London on Wednesday, 29 March. The intention of the visit will be to 
support their Spanish A Level studies with a particular focus on Dictatorships in Spanish-speaking 
countries; themes in line with the AQA A Level specification. 
 
The event, entitled “Trauma and memory: filming the legacy of dictatorships in Spain and Chile”, 
offers students a unique opportunity to explore historical events via the medium of film, with much 
of it conducted in Spanish. 
 
We will be leaving the school site at around 06:45 on the school minibus, catching the 08:02 train to 
Kings Cross, returning to York by 18:30 and should therefore be back to school around 19:30. 
 
Parents are requested to provide consent for their son/daughter to attend the trip by paying a 
voluntary contribution of £124.00 using ParentPay no later than Tuesday, 14 February please. The 
trip will be cancelled if insufficient funds are collected. 
 
Students will be required to bring their own packed lunch or funds to purchase some lunch in 
London. Please note that no nuts, or anything containing nuts, should be included.  
 
If you would like further information regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me. My 
email address is wallingtona@ripongrammar.com 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms Wallington 
Teacher of MFL 
Ripon Grammar School  
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